Department publishes full letter on
ambulance handover issue

The Department of Health is today publishing in full a letter issued to HSC
Trusts on 12 November 2020 in relation to delayed ambulance handover times at
hospital Emergency Departments.

Coronavirus (Covid-19) Infection
Survey Northern Ireland — 31 October
To 6 November 2020

The Department of Health today published the next in the series of weekly
results from its COVID-19 Infection Survey (CIS).

Publication of 'DVA Monthly Tests
Conducted Statistics — October 2020’

The new ‘DVA Monthly Tests Conducted Statistics — October 2020’ report,
containing statistics up to October 2020, is now available

Young Persons Behaviour &amp;
Attitudes Survey 2019: Mental Health
&amp; Wellbeing

The Department of Health today published the “Young Persons Behaviour &
Attitudes Survey 2019: Mental Health & Wellbeing” bulletin.
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Mallon opens £14m financial support
scheme for taxi-drivers

Infrastructure Minister Nichola Mallon has today opened a £14m financial
support scheme for taxi-drivers.
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